
Dear Parents 

Greetings from the VVDAV  Fraternity! 

I cannot thank the amazing community of parents enough for all the 

cooperation in the e-learning plan implemented to meet the academic 

needs of students. It is your support that has actually made the Extended 
Remote Learning move on a fast track. 

For your safety we request you to stay home and as always use the 

system of online payment of fees. Your timely co-operation will enable us 

to pay the staff. 

The school does not have adequate resources and hence the appeal . The 

online link for fee payment has been activated for your convenience.  

Just to apprise you of our philanthropic measures, every member of the  

staff is also contributing one day's salary to the PM Cares Fund. 

Stay indoors, stay safe 

 

Principal 

Veda Vyasa DAV Public School 

  


